

Rox Ramblings

Rockville Elementary
December 2021

Happy Highlights

One of our project goals for this school year is finally complete, thanks to Mrs. Hobbs, our Behavior Interventionist and a group of crafty staff members.



Over the past few weeks staff members helped design and assemble a sensory path for students to use. Movement and sensory features were placed on the floor and walls in one section of the building.

Students are allowed to use this path while waiting in line or during a structured break time throughout the school day. There are great benefits to the brain and body when movement is an option before and after long periods of work time.



School Happenings

Christmas Program

Mr. Pavot has been working on a fantastic program for our students and families. Here are some important details.

***Doors will open at 12:30 for the 1:00, K-2 performance.

- ***Doors will open again during a 15 minute intermission at 1:30 for the 1:45, 3-5 performance.
- ***Student Council will be selling popcorn and water for \$1.00 a piece before each performance. Thank you for your support!



***Students will be expected to remain in attendance at school

Upcoming Events

December 16

Christmas Program
Information below

December 17

4th and 5th grade Dodgeball Tournament @ 8:30

December 20-January 2

Enjoy! Your! Break!

January 3

School Resumes

Friendly Reminders

• Students need to bring and keep a clean water bottle at school. Water fountains will remain off for the remainder of this school year. Several filling stations are available to students to refill their own bottles. Please ask your child if they need a new one.

Contact Information

Kristin Robinson Email:

robinsonk@ncp.k12.in.us

Phone:

765-569-5363

